
Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board
24 October 2022

Jorden Tappin 
Forward Planner 
DR Horton CA2, Inc. 
6683 Owens Drive, Pleasanton, Ca, 94588

VIA EMAIL 
JMTAPPIN@DRHORTON.COM 

NOTICE OF TERMINATION; GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS 
ORDER R5-2022-0006 FOR LIMITED THREAT DISCHARGES TO SURFACE 
WATER; DR HORTON CA2, INC., YOSEMITE GREENS PROJECT, SAN JOAQUIN 
COUNTY

Thank you for submitting the Notice of Termination Form dated 1 September 2022 
requesting termination of coverage under the Limited Threat General Order 
R5-2022-0006 for the Yosemite Greens (Project).

On 4 March 2022, the Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board issued a 
Notice of Applicability for the Project, which was assigned Limited Threat General 
Order R5-2016-0076-0074. Except for purposes of enforcement, coverage is hereby 
terminated as of 1 September 2022 through this letter.

Please note that you must still submit your last quarterly monitoring report required 
under the Limited Threat General Order to the Compliance/Enforcement staff. Failure to 
do so subjects you to mandatory minimum penalties or discretionary penalties.

If you have any questions, please contact Danielle Goode at (916) 464-4843 or 
Danielle.Goode@waterboards.ca.gov.

Patrick Pulupa 
Executive Officer

cc:
Elizabeth Sablad, United States Environmental Protection Agency (U.S. EPA), Region 

IX, San Francisco (email only)
Peter Kozelka, U.S. EPA, Region IX, San Francisco (email only)
Prasad Gullapalli, U.S. EPA Region IX, San Francisco (email only)

mailto:Danielle.Goode@waterboards.ca.gov
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Afrooz Farsimadan, State Water Resources Control Board, Sacramento (email only)
Sarah Torres, PG Environmental, (via email at icis-npdes@pgenv.com)
Chron File (RB5S-chron@Waterboards.ca.gov)
Xuan Luo, Central Valley Water Board, Rancho Cordova (email only)
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